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Councilmember Moreno Statement on May Revision to the Fiscal Year 
2025 Proposed Budget


SAN DIEGO – Last week, the San Diego City Council heard an informational presentation of the 
May Revision to the Mayor’s Fiscal Year 2025 Proposed Budget. Councilmember Vivian Moreno 
has issued the following statement:

 

“The Proposed Fiscal Year 2025 Budget remains deeply flawed. Although some services and 
programs that were cut in the original proposed budget have been restored, underserved 
communities have received the brunt of the remaining budget reductions. While some services 
are being enhanced in more affluent areas of San Diego, critical programs that help San 
Diegans in some of our most vulnerable communities continue to either not be funded or vastly 
reduced. As the City Council is set to finalize next year’s budget in the coming weeks, I will 
continue to fight for these critical programs to stay in place so that all communities receive equal 
treatment by the city.”


The Mayor’s Fiscal Year 2025 May Revision can be found here.


###


Councilmember Vivian Moreno represents the Eighth Council District of the City of San Diego, which includes the communities 
of Barrio Logan, Egger Highlands, Grant Hill, Logan Heights, Memorial, Nestor, Ocean View Hills, Otay Mesa, San Ysidro, 
Shelltown, Sherman Heights, Southcrest and the Tijuana River Valley.

https://www.sandiego.gov/sites/default/files/2024-05/fy2025-may-revision-report_final.pdf

